Wien air fareincrease
approved for May 15

Wien Air Alaska, Inc. has
announced. that the CAB has
allowed a 5.4% fare increase for
the airline industry and that
Wien will initiate the increase
on May 15. Chairman James
J. Flood said, “Our fuel cost has
increased approximately 25%

since the first of the year. As
of ‘year end we were pa (Ins$70
per-gallon for jet fuel and we
are now paying $.87 per gallon.
The' CAB has credited cost-
related increases for labor and
supplies in allowing this recent
fare increase.”



